
 

  

Long Sutton County Primary School       

Friday 18th July 2025 

Unbelievably, we are once again at the end of another academic year! July always 

seems to come round incredibly quickly, and it seems amazing that all the children 

are once again ready to move up a year group.  

For those children in Year 6 this will mean starting a whole new adventure at 

secondary school and we wish them a fond farewell as they move onto their next 

stage of education. Year 6 have been amazing this year and we are very proud of 

them and their many achievements. We wish them lots of luck and the very best for 

their futures. You are ready Year 6 – enjoy every moment! 

For others it will mean starting school in reception and we are very excited to 

welcome familiar faces to our school as well as lots of new families who are joining 

our wonderful community. This is the start of an exciting adventure with many things 

to look forward to. 

Once again, we will be busy over the summer holidays with some exciting projects. 

Year 5 and Year 6 children will be able to enjoy brand-new toilets when they return. 

We have also put a large investment this year into new technology for the children to 

use for their learning and are excited to start using this in the Autumn term.  

We can’t wait to see the beautiful new library which is being installed over the 

summer thanks to our incredible Friends who have fundraised tirelessly to give the 

children at Long Sutton Primary an inspiring space to read and learn. I am forever 

grateful for the support not only from the Friends who are a wonderful group but also 

to you as our school community for the overwhelming support you always give to the 

Friends and our school. Thank you.  

Before we all head off into the summer, I want to say a huge well done to all our 

children. The children are always our Long Sutton Stars and we are especially proud 

once again of their learning, progress, enthusiasm and attitude this year – well done 

everyone! I also want to say a big thank you to our staff who have worked tirelessly 

to deliver great lessons and experiences for the children. 

I wish everyone a wonderful summer and I hope you have the chance to rest, relax 

and recuperate alongside valuable family time. I look forward to welcoming you back 

in September for another exciting year! 

Kindest regards, 

Miss Gray 



 

 

Staffing  

As is usual at the end of a year, we have some 

goodbyes to say. Mrs Cole will be leaving us as 

well as Miss Thornhill who is moving onto a new 

school to take up a permanent position and we 

thank them and wish them all the best.  

Mrs Claxton has taken the decision to retire after 

many years at our school. We wish her a very 

happy retirement and thank her for all her 

commitment to our school.  

Diary Dates  

Monday 21st July Inter-house competitions 

 Year 6 Leaver’s Party - afternoon 

Tuesday 22nd July Talent Show Y1-6  

 Year 6 Guard of Honour (Y6 families 

welcome to attend) 2.50 pm 

 Last Day of Term 

Thursday 4th September First Day of Term 1 

Tuesday 16th September Multiplication Check talk for parents of 

Year 3 and Year 4 3.30 pm (hall) 

Tuesday 30th September  Phonics Screening talk for parents of 

Year 1 and children taking Year 2 

rescreens 3.30 pm (Skylarks class) 

Thursday 23rd October Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 3rd November First Day of Term 2 

Friday 19th December Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 6th January First day of Term 3 

Friday 13th February Last day of Term 3 

Monday 23rd February First day of Term 4 

Thursday 2nd April Last day of Term 4 

Tuesday 21st April First day of Term 5 



 

Wk beginning Monday 11th May Year 6 SATS Week 

Friday 22nd May Last day of term 5 

Monday 1st June First day of Term 6 

Wk beginning Monday 1st June Multiplication Check Y4  

Wk beginning Monday 8th June Phonics Screening Check week Y1 

and Y2 rescreens 

Wednesday 22nd July Last day of Term 6 

 


